
 

Friends 
E-Newsletter 

 
June 2009 2009, Number 3 

In This Issue 
• Lovely Lingerie 

• Award Winner 2009 

• Nashville Update 

• Future Events 

 

Upcoming Events 

Saturday 13th June – 
Lingerie Party 

Sunday 2nd August – 
Voices@norths Concert 

Saturday 22nd August – 
Chorus Show 

 

Contact Us 

www.circularkeys.org 

To subscribe or unsubscribe to 
our Friends email list please 
visit our website Mailing List 
page at 
http://www.circularkeys.org/d
bpage.php?pg=newsletters 
and follow the instructions. 

Lovely Lingerie 
Please help us with our Nashville Fundraising and join us on Saturday 
13th June, when Carolyn Watt opens her beautiful home at Cheltenham 
for an event that gives new meaning to the phrase ‘Nashville or Bust”. 
Intimo Lingerie (www.intimo.com.au) will be showcasing their latest 
collection of lingerie and travel wear as well as providing professional bra 
fittings. There will be two sessions, 1-3 pm and 3-5 pm, and items may be 
ordered on the day with payment by cash, cheque or credit card. Bring 
your friends and partake of our elegant afternoon tea ($5 charge) while 
improving your profile at the same time! For further details and bookings 
(essential), please phone Carolyn on 02 9876 3266, or email her at 
carowatt@ozemail.com.au . RSVP by 10th June please. 

Doris Ward Award Winner 2009 
Congratulations to Rosemary Champion, who was the well-deserving 
recipient of the Doris Ward Perpetual Trophy for 2009. Rosemary is shown 
here accepting the award from Doris, who is the chorus’ founding Director. 

Nashville Looms Large 
Only nineteen weeks remain before we wing our way to the States, and 
our calendar is full! Preparation for the trip to St Louis and Nashville is 
hotting up, and our latest coaching weekend with the American Sweet 
Adelines luminary singer and coach Diane Huber really added a ‘zing to our 
sing’. We feel so fortunate to be going to St Louis and sharing the stage 
with our sister chorus The River Blenders, under Diane’s directorship. 
Wow! is the only word for it. Those members who are unable to travel to 
Nashville continue to offer their unstinting support and enthusiasm, as do 
our ‘Ooters’ (Sweet Adelines Out of Towners competing at Nashville as part 
of our chorus), who travel long distances to stand and sing on the risers 
with us. We’re very grateful for their dedication. 

Upcoming Events and Shows 
The chorus has a number of performances coming up, singing on both the 
16th and 20th June at the McDonald Performing Arts Eisteddfod (we’ll do 
our darndest to also sing on the 28th, at the finals of this competition). 
Sunday the 2nd August is another date to mark in your calendar, when 
Circular Keys Chorus will be joining in the fun at the Voices @ Norths 
concert, to be held at North Sydney Leagues Club at 2 pm. 

Our annual concert will be at The Shore School in North Sydney on the 
evening of the 22nd August. We’re looking forward to showing y’all how 
we’ve developed as a chorus, and hope to thrill you with our ‘St Louis’ 
repertoire. But wait – there’s more! There will be a variety of other acts to 
entertain you, so bring your friends and family and settle down for a great 
night out. There’s plenty of parking, and easy access to both bus and rail. 
Tickets are now on sale for $25, or $20 for concession holders – either 
email show@circularkeys.org or phone Carolyn Watt on 02 9876 3266.  
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